
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
My name is Paul Muchene and I aver my interest in becoming a 
volunteer for the Second Security, Stability and Resiliency of the DNS 
review Team. My background and expertise makes me a suitable 
candidate for this position.  
 
As an ICANN fellow alumni possessing a technical background, I 
bring with me eleven years of professional experience in the Internet 
industry. I am a strong proponent of the open Internet architecture 
and it is worth building upon it as well as defending and preserving it 
for future posterity.  
Having been involved in the deployment of core Internet infrastructure 
including recently a deployment of a mirror of the L-Root name server 
in Nairobi, I possess an understanding of the challenges of securing 
and protecting critical infrastructure. Therefore, I am both excited and 
willing to contribute my skills and expertise to the SSR2-RT to meet 
its desired outcomes and objectives.  
 
With this in mind, I kindly request for a considerate review of my 
application and I look forward to your apt reply.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
Paul Muchene   
 
	


